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As a disabled voter, Oregon's vote-by-mail system has been indispensable for me, 

and the documents provided ahead of time have allowed me to make an informed 

choice with plenty of time, which is invaluable as someone whose disabilities make 

taking actions difficult and slower than most. This system works perfectly well as is 

and does not need regressing back to a focus on in-person voting as long as that 

option is still available for those who prefer it. I strongly oppose this. 


